
From 18.10.2021 

Dr.G.S.Asokan 
Mentor Head - 2018-2019 Batch, 

Tagore Detal College & hospital, 

Chennai. 

To 
The Principal, 

Tagore Dental College & hospital, 

Chennai. 

Respected Sir, 
Sub: Report of Online Parent Teachers Meeting Conducted on 17.10.2021 

The Parent Teachers Meeting was conducted on 17.10.2021 through Google meet. 

Meeting link: https://meet.google.com/hoo-bbbb-ivn. 

35 out of 63 students attended along with parents. 

The following are the minutes of meeting: 

Parents appreciated the effort of mentors, staffs and management. 

Parents assured that they have received their wards attendance and exam marks 

periodicaly. 

Request to give extension of time for tuition fees payment. 

Bus route was not convenient as it was before. 

Few parents want more practical revision class. 

Few students want to write modal theory exam in presence before university examn. 

Hostel food is not good and request to improve food quality. 

Few parents have told that Girls ho[tel toilet hygiene is not good and not cleaning properly. 

One student has complained Geysers are not working in Hostel. 

Thanking You, 

Yours Sincerely, 

(Dr.G.S.Asokan) 



From 
11/10/2021 

Dr. P.Sai Krishna 

Head of the Department 

Department of Oral & Maxillofacial Pathology 

Tagore Dental College& Hospital 

To 

The Principal 

Tagore Dental College& Hospital 

Sub Mentorship meeting conducted on October 2021 and PTA Meeting forI BDS students. 

Respected mam, 

The PTA meeting was conducted on 11/10/2021 in first google meet link with 72 participants 

including parents and mentor heads. The following issues, feedbacks and suggestions were 

noted down during the meeting-

Request to conduct tests before university exams to keep track in performance. 

Prior counselling focusing on exam preparation and performance along previous year 

question papers. 

Students facing difficulty in all subjects with regard to practicals 

.Suggestion to include methods to clear doubts in subjects, extra classes, handbooks 

especially anatomy subject and peer assisted learning was requested from parents. 

Request to consider a session to explain students regarding exam preparation, 

performance, time management can also be considered. 

Over all review about the staff, institution, mentor system was well appreciated by 

the parents. 

The meeting session is being recorded and available in college mail drive. 

Overall session with parents was productive and useful for staffs and students. 

Thanking you, 

Your's Sincerely 

C (DR.P.SAI KRISHNA) 
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